
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

You may be aware that on Saturday, the NEU announced two days of industrial action for teachers which have 

been confirmed as Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July.  

Unfortunately, this will impact our Y6 transition plans and as a result, it is with regret that we will no longer be 

able to facilitate our third transition day on Wednesday 5th July at East Leake Academy. The reason for this is 

that we are unable to guarantee appropriate staffing for that day and need to ensure that our students are 

safeguarded and have a positive experience at the academy.  

We will, however, still be welcoming all Y6 students into the academy on Monday 3rd July and Tuesday 4th July for 

their transition experience and will do our best to ensure that they do not miss out on any activities we had 

planned for them.  

We would also still like to invite all parents/carers, along with students, to the academy on Wednesday 5th July at 

6pm for the Principal’s welcome. The uniform pop-up shop will also still be available at the academy from 3pm-

7pm if you wish to purchase any items.  

We apologise again for the disruption to our transition plans but we really look forward to meeting our new 

students and welcoming them to our academy.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs C Baxter 

Assistant Principal 

 


